
FISTA | Additive Manufacturing Equipment   

RFP No. 2025-001

PUBLIC NOTICE  

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) No. 2025-001 

  

The FISTA Development Trust Authority of the City of Lawton, Oklahoma is soliciting proposals for 

ADDITIVE MANUFACTURING EQUIPMENT.  

  
This complete system will be installed in the STEM Maker Space within the Central Plaza in 
Lawton, Oklahoma.  
 

Any correspondence, questions or requests for copies of the Request for Proposals should be 
directed to: 
 
John Semtner PE, Principal 
Project Manager 
Tradesman Architectural Studios 
500 N Broadway Avenue 
Suite 100 
Oklahoma City, 73102 
 
john@tradesmanstudios.com 

1.405.698.2840 

 
Proposals will be received in the office of Tradesman Architectural Studios on January 30, 2025, 

no later than 2pm.  

  

The FISTA Development Trust Authority reserves the right to reject any/all proposals if determined to 

be in the best interests of the Trust and the people of the City and State.   

     


